
It's absolutely
enormous.

I heard the English test
was a bit difficult.

It was absolutely
impossible.

Would you be afraid if
you had to spend the
night alone in an old

country house?

I'd be absolutely
terrified.

I guess it was cold in
Toronto.

It was absolutely
freezing.

Was your customer
angry when you hold

her you’d lost her
order?

She was absolutely
furious.

Those prawns look
tasty.

Yes, they're absolutely
delicious. Try one.

I've heard the food in
the canteen is quite

bad.

You can say that
again. It's absolutely
disgusting

You must be tired after
your long journey.

We're absolutely
exhausted.

If you haven't had
breakfast, you must be

hungry.

I'm absolutely starving.
I could eat a horse.

Look at this tablecloth.
It's really dirty.

Yes, it's absolutely
filthy. I'm going to
complain.

I heard Suzie looked
nice in her new dress.

She looked absolutely
gorgeous.

I’ve heard that new
comedy show on TV is

quite funny.

It's absolutely
hilarious.

I heard it was a good
party.

It was absolutely
brilliant. You should
have come.

It's a bit hot in here,
isn't it?

Hot? It's absolutely
boiling.

Were you surprised
when he asked you to

marry him?

I was absolutely
astonished.

I bet you were pleased
when you won first

prize.

I was absolutely
delighted.

Were your kids
interested in the

dinosaur museum?

They were absolutely
fascinated.

Did you get wet in the
rain?

We got absolutely
soaked.

What was Mandy's flat
like? I heard it's quite

big.
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